
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

JMS Yearbook ordering is now open! Order yours online for $15 at www.strawbridge.net, or 

pick up a paper order form in the front office. 

 

We will begin our student United Way campaign the week of December 10th. To help our 

students collect money, we will host a hat day on Friday, December 14th. Students will need to 

bring in $1 as a donation to United Way and will be allowed to wear their hat. The team with the 

highest amount of money collected will earn a little extra time.  

 

Art students, Project SNAP permission forms and artwork is due Tuesday, December 4th.  If you 

need another copy, please see Mrs. Creef.  You must have a signed permission form to have your 

artwork published online. 

 

The basketball team will kick off their season this Thursday at St. Pius school in Greensboro. 

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 

http://www.strawbridge.net/

